
Sharing 
& Caring 
Planning 
Committee

Call for Interest
The 14th annual Sharing and Caring is 
taking place October 23-27, 2023.

This week-long event is a celebration of our 
great commitment to living and practicing 
Patient and Family Centred Care.

We are looking for creative and innovative 
minds to assist in planning. 

If you’re interested, please contact 
Bonnie Nicholas by phone at 684-6345 
or email PFCC@tbh.net by July 4, 2023.


